
 

   

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

AES IntelliNet 2.0 Firmware Release Notice 
 

 
 

  

 

The below referenced firmware updates are 
applicable to the AES IntelliNet 2.0 subscriber units 

only. 
 

 

AES has released two firmware updates; one for the 7707 fire subscriber, and one for the 7007 
burglary subscriber. Southwest Dispatch Center urges AES installing dealers to stay current 
with the latest firmware updates for optimum performance of your AES IntelliNet 
communicators, and to resolve certain equipment performance issues. The latest AES released 
firmware update addresses the occasional communication failure events caused by the DACT 
not receiving the kissoff tone from the dialer capture module within a few seconds, and 
enhances the Wi-Fi SSID display shown on the display. Prior firmware updates have resolved 
possible dropped signals and timer test delinquencies. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 
  

  

 


